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MEETING OF DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

16th December, 2014

_____

“Wheelworks Art Cart

The Committee was advised that a request had been received from Wheelworks, a 
youth arts group based in Belfast, seeking financial assistance to oversee the replacement 
of its purpose-built mobile arts hub, that is, the Arts Cart.  The Director reported that the Arts 
Cart was used by Wheelworks to bring high-quality arts provision to communities in which 
there existed a lack of arts infrastructure and where levels of engagement were below 
average. The current Arts Cart was 14 years old and it was deemed necessary to acquire a 
replacement. He indicated that the total cost of the project would be £212,000, with the Arts 
Council providing £200,000 of that amount. Accordingly, the Director indicated that the 
Council had been requested to fund the projected shortfall of £12,000, provision for which 
existed within current departmental budgets.

The Committee agreed to provide £12,000 to Wheelworks for the purposes outlined.”  


